
City of Scanlon
Budget Planning
September 5, 2017
6:00 pm


Pursuant to call, and with due notice Mayor, Marshall Johnson called to order this meeting of the Scanlon Budget Planning meeting at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Scanlon Community Center on Tuesday, September 5, 2017.
Roll Call:  Mayor Marshall Johnson, Scott Boedigheimer, Al Wallin, James Pratt, Mike Berthiaume, Public Works Caleb Maki, City Clerk/Treasurer Lori Stigers.
Citizen Present:   None present
The City Council reviewed budget numbers from last budget meeting that was held on July 5, 2017. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Overall budget was out of balance by $6,142.00. Lori suggested to increase income for the community center rental from $10,500.00 to $12,000.00 and interest earning from $700.00 to $1,000.00.  By increasing these two items that brings our out of balance by $4,342.00.  This may increase overall property taxes by 1.1%.
Personnel met in August and proposed a 2% salary increase for all employees.  Lori will received an additional $.25 salary increase per Pay Equity Act.  There were no other changes to expenses.
Water and Sewer Income and Expenses no changes were made.
City Council will approve resolution for proposed budget levy to Carlton County at the September 13, 2017 City Council meeting.
Motion to adjourn at 6:30 made by Scott Boedigheimer, second James Pratt.  All in favor, motion carries. 
 



__________________________________
Marshall Johnson, Mayor
	


__________________________________ATTEST
Lori Stigers, City Clerk/Treasurer
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